


 
 

Awareness on Girls Safety  
Date: 24-12-2019 

Venue: Pedapalem 

KL Deemed to be University NSS Volunteers of Dept of CSE has Conducted 

“Awareness On Girls Safety” on 24
th

 December 2019 in one of the village adopted by 

the K L University i.e. Pedapalem as a part of this NSS Volunteers from Unit-1, Program 

Officer Naveen N are involved. 

 
On the day of the event, all the 100 NSS volunteers along with program officer 

and kl glug volunteers started from the college at 10.30 am in bus and reached the 

Pedapalem by 11.00 am. 

Summary of the Event 
 

After reaching the village, volunteers met the principal of the government school 

and took the permission to interact with the students over there. 

Some of our Volunteers interacted with the students about the opportunities 

waiting for them after their schooling. Most of the volunteers showed a great interest 

towards educating the girl students about safety and importance about self defense. 

KL University NSS Volunteers Awareness on Girl Safety to Pedapalem ZP High School Students 

 

Date of Event : 24-12-2019 

Name of Event : Awareness on Girl Safety 

Venue : Pedapalem. 
No. of Participants : Students: 90 Staff: 02 



 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 

  


